
January 11, 1971 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I am returning herewith the enclosures which 
accompanied your letter of January 2, 1971. 

In our telephone discussion I advised you that 
we have forwarded to the Archives the original Memo-
randum of Transfer of the materials relating to the 
autopsy of President Kennedy. Also, we are unable at 
this time to reconcile Secret Service control numbers to 
Warren Commission documents or Ix arren Commission 
exhibits. 

In the most recent review of Secret Service 
documents at the Archives, I attempted to declassify 
all of the information which was contained in Secret 
Service reports except a limited amount which originated 
from other agencies. These supplying agencies must 
declassify that information. 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas J. Kelley 
Assistant Director 

Encs. 


